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Dear Ms Ohov, 
 

Annual Update on the Poliomyelitis Eradication Activities for 2023 
 
The European Regional Commission for Certification of Poliomyelitis Eradication (RCC) will hold its 
next annual meeting in summer 2024 to review the current status in the Region. Therefore, each 
Member State is requested to submit an annual update on polio eradication activities for the year 
2023. 
 
The online submission of the annual progress report and registration of new users will be possible 
starting from 10 February 2024 at the following address: https://eapr.euro.who.int. The completed 
report is to be submitted online by 20 May 2024 to ensure sufficient lead time for the analysis of data 
by the RCC Secretariat before presenting it to the RCC. 
 
The report and recommendations of the previous, 37th meeting of the RCC are available for reference 
on the webpage of the WHO Regional Office for Europe.  
 
In case there are questions or problems with online submission or any further clarifications are 
required, please do not hesitate to contact the RCC Secretariat (eurcc@who.int) in the Vaccine-
preventable Diseases and Immunization Unit of the WHO Regional Office. 
 
Your efforts in sustaining the polio-free status in the Region are much appreciated.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Mr Robb Butler 
Director 
Division of Communicable Diseases, Environment and Health 
 

https://eapr.euro.who.int/
https://www.who.int/europe/publications/i/item/WHO-EURO-2023-8308-48080-71301
mailto:eurcc@who.int
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Copy for information to: 
Ms Triin Uusberg, Head, European Union Affairs and International Co-operation Department, Ministry of 
Social Affairs, Suur-Ameerika 1, 10129 Tallinn, Estonia 
H.E. Ms Riia Salsa-Audiffren, Ambassador Representative of the Republic of Estonia, Permanent Mission of 
the Republic of Estonia to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in Geneva, Chemin 
du Petit-Saconnex 28A, CH-1209 Genève, Switzerland 
H.E. Mr William Mart Laanemäe, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary, Embassy of the Republic of 
Estonia, Frederiksgade 19, 4th floor, 1265 Copenhagen K, Denmark 
Ms Kristina Köhler, Liaison Officer, WHO Country Office, Estonia, Paldiski Road 81, 10617 Tallinn, Estonia 
 
 


